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Annual Chasin Dreams Benefit Ride Scheduled 
(KLZA)-- A local child will again benefit through the efforts of an annual event. 

That will happen when the 8th annual “Chasin Dreams” Benefit Ride is held Saturday, with the
kick-off happening at Wild Bill's in Rulo. 

The beneficiary this year is Tenley Babb, a 2-year-old who suffers from Angelman's Syndrome. 

Registration begins at 11:00, with the ride beginning at noon, as the travel route takes the riders to
the Would Eye in Falls City, Reds in Hiawatha, Swingin Doors in Rulo, then back to Wild Bills. 

For more information contact Pam Holle or Mandy Morehead or Wild Bill’s Bar and Grill.  
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